
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Kirkwood Mountain Resort hired Michael Dalzell
to be director of sales and marketing. He has
worked for Intrawest and was most recently at
Kicking Horse Mountain Resort.

• Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce board voted last
week to support California Proposition 22.

• Lahontan Regional Water Quality Control Board will vote Nov.
16 on the amendment to Lake Tahoe’s Tahoe Maximum Daily Load.
No time yet for the meeting at Lake Tahoe Community College in
South Tahoe.

• The premiere of Matchstick Production’s “The Way I See It”
is Oct. 2 at 8pm at the MontBleu theater in Stateline. Cost is
$15.

• Lake Tahoe Museum in South Lake Tahoe is open Saturdays from
11am-3pm and by request for groups. Just call (530) 541.5458.

• The Nevada State Board on Geographic Names voted to name a
cove near Incline Village for Samuel Clemens, better known as
Mark Twain.
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